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SCHEDULE OF 2ND TERM
EXAMS RELEASED

The Second Term Examinations for Preschool to Senior High School will be

conducted on March 6 – 8, 2023 for Preschool to Grade 12 students and

March 2 - 8, 2023 for IB students. Students take the term exams thrice

during the academic year to assess their learning and to keep them on

track for school success. The schedule of the tests is as follows:

PRESCHOOL (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)



GRADE 1 AND 2 (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)

GRADES 3 TO 5 (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)



GRADE 6 (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)

GRADE 7 TO 9 (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)

GRADE 10 (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)



GRADE 11 (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)

GRADE 12 (MARCH 6 - 8, 2023)

IB 1 AND 2 (MARCH 2 - 8, 2023)



SECURE THE SECOND TERM
EXAM CLEARANCE

The Second Term Exams are just around the corner. Please settle your
accounts at the soonest possible time so we can process your child’s Term
Exam Clearance. Students who have settled their accounts will be issued a
Term Exam Clearance with a reply slip to be returned to the Class Adviser.
 
The “Term Exam Clearance” should be presented to the adviser/proctor on
the first day of the examination week for the student to be able to take



the exam. Those who have settled their account as of February 5, 2023 will
receive the term exam clearance from the adviser.
 
Below are the different options on how you may settle your school fees
assessment:



SISC’S RED CROSS CLUB HOLDS
FIRST BLOOD DRIVE POST-

PANDEMIC
 Southville International School and Colleges' (SISC) Red Cross Youth (RCY)
organization held a blood donation drive last February 15, 2023 to allow
students and staff to donate blood to the Philippine Red Cross. The drive
was held in the school’s Luxembourg Hall, with multiple medical workers
and student volunteers helping to take the blood of over 30 donors. 

The donation drive was held in collaboration with the Red Cross Youth -
Muntinlupa Chapter with the objective of boosting accessibility to the
blood supply in the country and improving the health of the general
public. Before the event, the officers and members of RCY - SISC promoted
the event to the school community to increase awareness about the
importance of donating blood due to the supply shortage brought by the
pandemic. 

It was an extremely successful event with 39 bags of blood donated and 58
donors able to experience first-hand the value of volunteering, community
involvement, and altruism. The RCY - SISC hopes to arrange and organize
more events and programs like this to learn and gain relevant experience
for their future careers while developing crucial social and leadership
skills.



ASYNCHRONOUS CLASSES ON FEB.
27 FOR CURRICULUM REVIEW

There will be no face to face classes from Preschool to Senior High School
except IB 1 and 2 on February 27, 2023 due to the annual Curriculum
Review of all Southville Global Education Network schools. Students may
work on their IXL tasks for mastery of skills, or see Moodle for missed
lessons. Regular face to face and VOLT classes will resume on February 28,
2023.
 
SISC offices, meanwhile, will remain open for any school transactions on
February 27, 2023.



SOCIAL - EMOTIONAL
LEARNING (SEL) CORNER

Please acknowledge that you received the e-bulletin. Acknowledgment of this
email won't require you to submit reply slips. Kindly click the link below:
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